
 
 

NOTICE 
 

East Cocalico Township hereby gives public notice that the 
previously cancelled 01-10-2022 Transportation Impact Fee 
Advisory Committee has been rescheduled to Tuesday, 
January 18, 2022 held at 7:00 p.m. at the Township 
Municipal Building, 100 Hill Road, Denver, PA 17517. 
Please see the Township website for any additional details 
and/or documents (Township@EastCocalicoTowship.com). 


